Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal

WATER MANAGEMENT DISTRICTS
St. Johns River Water Management District
THE GOVERNING BOARD OF THE ST. JOHNS RIVER WATER MANAGEMENT DISTRICT REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS

The District issued RFQ 28895 to procure the services of up to two professional engineering firms to prepare design drawings, acquire permits, and provide project oversight for various targeted dredging projects that will aid in navigation and/or enhance the recovery of submerged aquatic vegetation within Lake Apopka. The Evaluation Committee’s will meet at 1:00 p.m., February 14, 2017, to finalize evaluations of the oral presentations at the District’s headquarters. This meeting will be held at District Headquarters, 4049 Reid Street, Palatka, Florida 32177.
